
GAIL FARBER, Director

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

"To Enrich Lives Through Effective and Caring Service"

900 SOUTH FREMONT AVENUE
ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA 91803-1331

Telephone: (626)458-S 100

http://dpw.lacounty.gov ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO'
P.O. BOX 1460

ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA 91802-1460

IN REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO FILE: AS-O

January 24, 2013

SUSPENSION OF SOLICITATION PROCESS

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS FOR AS-NEEDED
EMERGENCY DEBRIS REMOVAL SERVICES PROGRAM (2013-AN005)
INFORMATIONAL UPDATE 1

Please be advised that the County has suspended this solicitation process pending
further County review. Notification will be sent out when the County makes a
determination on a proposal due date.

If you have already submitted a proposal, it will be returned to you unopened.

PLEASE CONTINUE TO CHECK THE WEBSITE FREQUENTLY FOR ANY
CHANGES TO THIS SOLICITATION. ALL ADDENDA AND INFORMATIONAL
UPDATES WILL BE POSTED AT http://dpw.lacountv.gov/asd/contracts.

If you have questions concerning the above information, please contact
Mr. Jesus Castillo at (626) 458-4055, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Very truly yours,

GAIL FARBER
Director of Public Works
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GHAYANE ZAKARIAN, Chief ''~
Administrative Services Divisi
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